
 

M e r r y    C h r i s t m a s 

It is a cool and refreshing day here in Minnesota. We 

had our family celebration last Friday. Kara, Ryan and 

the three grandkids are heading back to Colorado 

Springs tomorrow. Talitha and Rob had one canceled 

flight because of bad weather but have now returned 

to their little nest in Colorado. 

Like all of us, this has been an interesting year. Not 

sure what words would best describe it.  

I was reminded that many "fact finder" people have 

tried their best to prove someone's thoughts and 

comments these days. We are so blessed to have in 

our lives and hand the main fact-finding book, “the 

Word of God". God has proved Himself many times 

this year! He is so Faithful! 

We know you would rather see the Johnson family in 

photos.  We haven't changed much but our grand 

kids have begun to sprout up and can carry on a 

good conversation. We are blessed! 

Good thing we all fit in a narrow place. We hope and 

pray your families were able to get together this 

Christmas.  

God bless each one of you and we pray this New Year will 

once again be a testimony of God faithfulness. Keep looking 

up, Our Lord’s return is not far off! 

Bruce and Jan Johnson 

 

 


